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Ironic that at NSW Schools we learn about the value of water, rivers, creeks, wetlands, fresh 
drinking water, trees and all wildlife including plants and animals. But here in NSW, we now have a 

Liberal State Government that goes against every little thing we are taught from Pre-K to Year 12 
and even beyond, as part of Science courses at university and colleges. A State government that 
not only has little regard for what a National Park stands for, but wants to deliberately undermine 
it for fast greed. And to blatantly ignore and then try to hide the presence of a highly threatened 

species in the area to be flooded is highly questionable and shows a complete and utter disregard 
for our unique endemic wildlife, which has been here in Australia for tens of thousands of years. 
Meanwhile, highly qualified zookeepers, national parks staff and volunteers work hard to try and 

save these threatened species, and yet the very government they work for, are wiping out their 
populations. When will the destruction end? What will you leave for our children, grandchildren, 
great grandchildren and beyond? Please, cease this outrageous and underhanded plan. To date, it 

seems you have not. 

 


